January 20, 2019

Dear Board of Zoning Appeals:

This letter is to affirm support for Allie and Ben Tatum's request of a 10-foot variance in order to add a two-car garage to the front of their property along Edgewood Drive. Upon seeing the construction plans we are excited to see that the addition is designed to keep the aesthetic of homes around the neighborhood. Over the past six and a half years that Allie has owned the home, she and Ben have taken good care of their property and are friendly neighbors. We would like to see the Tatums continue to be a part of our neighborhood long term.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Printed Name

Signed Name

33/8 EDGENOUD DR.

Address